Teaching and Learning
11-28-22

Phase Three of the CSIP/CDIP process is to be completed by January1st, and includes
the elements of building and district level assurances as well as building and district
plans. We were hoping that we would only have to construct a CDIP, but KDE requires a
plan for all structural entities.

We are in the process of reviewing reading diagnostics that are required under Senate
Bill 9. We were hoping that the state would accept iReady, which we have in place
already, but they have not been accepted at this point. iReady was recognized and
accepted as a universal screener. iReady and KDE are scheduled to meet next week to
discuss the possibility of diagnostic status change.

We will be giving our winter diagnostics at all levels between now and the break. This
will allow us to gauge our first semester growth.

We have signed a contractual agreement with Go Guardian — a digital filtering software
that has expanded beyond student monitoring. This platform bring to our teachers the
ability to create the KSA-like formatting, which we have not been able to replicate up to
this point.

We continue to study/review the assessment results , which has brought identification of
necessary adjustments to delivery of curriculum and instruction.We continue to seek
ways to get better.



